
SMITHSONIAN  INSTITUTION

UNITED  STATES  NATIONAL  MUSEUM

WASHINGTON,  D.  C.

November  16,  1927.

Mr.  Charles  Schweinfurth.
Botanical  Museum  of  Harvard  University.

Oxford  Street,  Cambridge,  Massachusetts.

Dear  Mr.  Schweinfurth:

Mr.  Leonard,  at  my  request,  has  examined  carefully  the
whole  series  of  Oesterreichische  Garten-Zeitung.  He  states
that  he  is  unable  to  find  any  further  descriptions  of  any
species  of  orchids.

We  are  very  much  obliged  to  you  and  to  Professor  Ames
for  forwarding  the  Lankester  Costa  Rican  specimens,  which
were  received  yesterday.

Very  truly  yours,

Paul  C.  Standley  )

Associate  Curator,
Division  of  Plants.
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